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(Left) Me looking like a doctor. Today I cannot call 
myself a doctor (even though I graduated from 
SCNM medical school) because I do not see 
patients. I now train naturopathic doctors in 
current nutritional health care. 
 

Larry found some old photos and began to reminisce 

about the old days at Yavapai College. He shares that 

they might bring back memories of former teammates. 

 
(Right) A Prescott High School 
football team pic. I am on top, Jim 
Skurja, Buddy Mosley and Chuck 

Weeks on the bottom. Most of my classmates will recognize 
the pic; it was popular in 1971. 
 

Larry finished his Bachelor of Science in Human Biology (Pre Med) at 

Grand Canyon University; then went on to Graduate Naturopathic 

Medical School. He is now the Owner /President of the Natural Medicine Speakers 

Bureau. He is a Healthcare Educator and Independent Representative for Designs for 

Health NiTek (Non Invasive Technologies). 

“I got my certificate in Emergency Medicine while working as a volunteer for Central 

Yavapai Fire District. I took a class in sales and learned the basics in the art of Sales. 

That education pays off more than anything I have done.” 

 
(Left) Dani is my Niece who 
 graduated from Bradshaw High and is graduating 
from West Point on the 30th of this month. 
 



	
  

	
  

Mike Shepard as the significant person who positively impacted him while he 

was at the College. He recalls that Mike embarrassed him in his first speech 

class, so he vowed to become a great public communicator, and says he’s 

still working on it. Larry is now an effective speaker since he is the owner 

and President of the Natural Medicine Speakers Bureau. Larry notes that Mike 

Shepard is still a great public speaker. 

 


